Carver School Committee Meeting

Saturday, January 23, 2010 

Minutes of Meeting 
There is one agenda item.  We need to take a vote whether or not to move forward with the Carver Schools’ building project.  

Mary Kaminski suggested scheduling another meeting soon so that Chairman Struski could be present.  She feels that all five members should be present to vote.  

Next School Committee Meeting will be held on Wednesday, January 27, 2010 at 6:00 pm in the lower library at CMHS.  

Mary Kaminski made a motion to adjourn the School Committee meeting at 10:45 am.  Seconded by Al Spicer.   All in favor.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Kelly Yenulevich

School Building Committee, Recording Secretary

